
TREE ADVISORY COMMITEE – September 5th, 2019 

The Tree Advisory Committee held a meeting on Thursday, September 5th, 2019 at 7 am at City Hall Council Chambers. 

4 Member Committee - Voting Members  

Paul Bruck (present)   Chance Goddard (present) 

Jon Burmeister (present)  Jeanna Rudolph (present) 

 

Also Present: Gene Gettys (meeting chair and recording secretary), Ron Buck, Jeff Musich 

 

The meeting was called to order. Jeanna Rudolph made a motion, seconded by Jon Burmeister to approve the agenda, 

motion carried unanimously. 

 

Conflicts of interest are to be stated if and when applicable.  None stated. 

 

Paul Bruck made a motion, seconded by Jon Burmeister to approve the minutes of August 31st, 2017.  Motion carried 

unanimously.  The below list of trees was reviewed. 

 

0 Location Type 
Committee 
Reviewed 

Approved 

1 2004 College Place Oak 1 9/5/2019  No 

2 1219 Grand Silver Maple 9/5/2019  No 

3 1614 9th Street (along Laurel) Soft Maple 9/5/2019  Yes 

4 1414 College Blvd Maple 9/5/2019  No 

5 1104 Baldwin (9-14-99) Hard Maple 9/5/2019  No 

6 312 4th Street Hard Maple 9/5/2019  No 

7 812 4th Street (tree along Hill Street) Hackberry 9/5/2019  Yes 

8 2006 7th Street Ash 9/5/2019  No 

9 1412 Grand Soft Maple 9/5/2019  No 

10 909 Court Soft Maple 9/5/2019  Yes 

11 407 Durant Oak 9/5/2019  Yes 

12 1608 9th Maple 9/5/2019  Yes 

13 1908 7th Oak 9/5/2019  Yes 

14 402 Court Linden 9/5/2019  No 

15 711 Willow (along 8th Street) Honey Locust 9/5/2019  No 

 

After review and discussion of each tree for consideration of removal, Jeanna Rudolph made a motion, seconded by 

Chance Goddard to approve 6 trees for removal. Motion carried unanimously. 

 

Discussion regarding future planting of trees in the ROW took place. Paul Bruck made a motion, seconded by Jon 

Burmeister, to recommend to City Council prohibiting future planting of trees in the ROW. Motion carried unanimously. 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, August 27th 

2020, 7 am at City Hall.  There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Gene Gettys, Recording Secretary 

These minutes are as recorded by the Secretary and are subject to Committee approval at the next regular meeting. 


